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Star learners 
Our teachers are always 
looking out for outstanding 
behaviour, work, effort, and 
kindness. Congratulations this 
week go to- 
Arthur in Mrs Boyce’s 
Alex in Miss Village’s 
Izzy in Mrs Turner’s  
Ronnie in Mrs W/H 
Tamworth visit -Mr Roberts 
Tamworth visit- Mrs 

Wooding/Mrs Maunand ‘s 
Tamworth visit - Mrs Jones’ 
Sara in Mrs Dale/Stevens 

Ella in Miss Saveker’s 

Corey in Mr Hudson’s 

 Your teachers or peers have 
chosen you as Star of the 
week, you should be proud of 
yourself. 
 

Packington bound 
All of our R/KS1 classes will get the chance to 
visit Packington farm this week. A free 
educational visit is a rare gift these days, thanks 
 Wellbeing matters 

 
 
 
 
 

Key Dates 
School class photos-01/05/24 
School closed polling-02/05/24 
Bank Holiday-06/05/24 
Y6 KS2 SATs week-13/05/24 
Break for half-term-24/05/24 
Return to school-Monday 03/06/24 
Y4 MTC begins- 03/06/24 
Child safety week -03/06/24 
Y1 phonic screening check-W/B 10/06/24 
 

Pop up pool 
After a few frustrating teething problems with 
getting the pool water to the correct temperature 
we managed to start our swimming sessions last 
Friday. There should be no reason now why we 
aren’t swimming all day-every day for the 
remainder of this half -term. 
Local elections 
Just a reminder that school is closed for pupils 
next week, Thursday 2nd May for polling. 
April showers 
Please make sure your child has a coat for our 
break times, as the weather changes quickly.          

Times table masters 
Congratulations to Amelia E in 
Year 4 who demonstrated 
complete mastery of all of her 
times tables requirements. 
 

 
The National Y4 multiplication 
check takes place at the 
beginning of June. Info here. 
                 
 
 

GT-Our Green Team has used 
some of the money they have 
raised to buy some seeds to plant 
around the school grounds along 
with this locally produced, 
weather-proof hedgehog shelter 
for the field. 
Y3/4- Had a great trip out on 
Friday to explore the rich variety 
of local history on their doorstep. 
 

 

 

 

   

https://www.florendine.staffs.sch.uk/information/our-wellbeing-matters
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/multiplication-tables-check-information-for-parents

